
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 13, 2022 

 

Amid these rapidly changing times, it gives me special pleasure 

to congratulate the Falun Dafa Association of Canada as it celebrates 

30 remarkable years of friendship and togetherness and to recognize 

Falun Dafa Day, here in Ontario.  

 

Communities rooted in spirituality have played an important role  

in building the social fabric of our province. Many of the values that we 

cherish today —compassion, generosity, and justice— are anchored in 

spiritual traditions. Inherent among those who practice is the courage to 

continuously seek positive transformation in one’s own life and society. 

 

I thank all who have devoted themselves over the years to being a 

part of the Falun Dafa community, and I convey my best wishes for a 

successful future of continued service to others. I look forward to what 

you will contribute in the years ahead. 

 

  

 

 

 

Elizabeth Dowdeswell 


